
The American Iris Society  

 Exhibition Show Reports - Spring 2020 
 
This has been an unusual year.  The first show held, and only show held so far, was April 24 .  It 
was held in a member’s home with social distancing and masks. 
 
In 2019 we had 43 shows scheduled during April and 2 of these cancelled. 
In 2020 we have 44 shows scheduled during April and 41 of these cancelled, for 2 the status is 
unknown and 1 was the show held. 
 
We expect there to continue to be almost zero shows held. 
 
Some clubs have been replacing their cancelled shows with virtual shows.  These are not AIS 
approved shows; however, they may suggest how we could have approved virtual shows in the 
future.  You can find those we are aware of on this page: 
 
https://wiki.irises.org/Main/InfoVirtualIrisShows2020 
 
We should expect that next year may mirror this year with Covid-19 and prepare accordingly.  I 
believe that Exhibitions should be part of our Long-Term Covid-19 Planning Committee’s 
purview.  
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